
 

Pre-visit Screening 
The safety of our employees, patients, families and community remain our overriding priority.  to prevent the spread of 
COVID-19 and reduce the potential risk of exposure to our workforce and visitors, we are conducting a simple screening 
questionnaire.  Your participation is important to help us take precautionary measures to protect you and everyone in 
the facility. 
Thank you for your time. 

Name:_____________________________________                Date of Birth:______________________ 

Appointment Date:____________________________ 
 
Question YES/NO Detail 
Have you or a member of your household had any of the 
following symptoms in the last 21 days:  sore throat, cough, 
chills, body aches, shortness of breath, loss of smell, loss of 
taste, fever, temperature at or greater than 100 degrees 
Fahrenheit? If yes, what symptoms, when did it start and 
when did it stop? 

  

Have you or a member of your household been tested for 
COVID-19?  If yes, when was the test, the results, and is the 
person currently experiencing symptoms? 

  

Have you or a member of your household traveled outside 
the U.S. in the past 30 days? (If yes, obtain the city, country 
and dates.) 

  

Have you or a member of your household traveled 
elsewhere in the U.S. or traveled on a cruise ship in the past 
21 days? (If yes, obtain the city, state and dates or ship, 
ports and dates.) 

  

Have you or a member of your household come in contact 
with anyone who was tested positive for COVID-19 or was 
experiencing symptoms of COVID-19? (If yes, when was the 
contact, how long was the contact, and when was the 
individual diagnosed.) 

  

Do you have any reason to believe you or a member of your 
household has been exposed to or acquired COVID-19? (If 
yes, obtain information about the believed source of the 
potential exposure and any signs that the person acquired 
the virus.) 

  

 
Thank you. 
Please note that our office requires that all patients and visitors follow CDC guidance regarding face coverings to prevent 
the spread of COVID-19.  For that reason, we ask that you please wear a cloth face covering or mask to your 
appointment.  Unless you hear otherwise from us, we look forward to seeing you at your appointment. 


